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Comments: To Whom It May Concern;

I am writing in support of the management plan C which reflects the GFP agreement. Principally, I feel that a plan

must be introduced to manage, and establish Wilderness within the Gallatin, and Madison ranges. As more

people impact the area, as extraction industries become more interested protection for this magnificent area has

to be put into place. 

While Hyalite Canyon is one of the most used recreation areas in the Northwest, rigid guidelines and planning

need to be put into place.

 

Sincerely,

Richard Charron


